
From: Colin Wood <cwood@erepublic.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2015 1:42:14 PM
Subject: Follow-up

Hi, 

I'm following up on my request from yesterday. I'm looking for information on the social media ban 
announced earlier this year. To what extent have agencies adopted this ban?

Will you be able to provide the information requested by my deadline of 3 pm Pacific Time today?

Thank you,


Colin Wood
 
Staff Writer
 
Government Technology | govtech.com
A division of e.Republic | Smart Media for Public Sector Innovation
 
206-280-6826
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